
I would like to submit an objection to this application.  
 
Deptford High Street and New Cross ward in general suffer from high levels of anti-
social behaviour. I am concerned that given the concentration of gambling premises 
in the area, and the link between these premises and anti-social behaviour, this 
application could contribute to crime and disorder locally.  
 
I note that the Deptford Society have also opposed this application on behalf of a 
number of local residents and businesses.  
 
I have copied my fellow ward Councillors and the Deptford Society.  
 
All the best, 
 
Cllr Joe Dromey  
 


